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Dumfries Awarded Technical Assistance Grant from Urban Land Institute (ULI) 
  
The Urban Land Institute of Virginia (ULI) selected the Town of Dumfries for their Technical Assistance Panel 
Award.  ULI will assist Dumfries in furthering Comprehensive Plan goals by providing direct technical 
assistance and guidance on specific development within the town.  
 
“ULI is a highly regarded organization, and we are honored to have been selected as one of the three award 
recipients for this year,” stated Town Manager, Keith Rogers Jr.  “I commend our Town Planner, Mr. Nick 
Cicero, for his coordination and we look forward to working with the panel, as we focus on strategic 
development.”    
 
Technical Assistance Panels (TAPs) provide expert, multidisciplinary advice to local governments, public 
agencies, and nonprofit organizations facing complex land use and real estate issues in Virginia. ULI Virginia 
offers objective and responsible guidance on a variety of land use and real estate issues ranging from site-
specific projects to public policy questions. 
 
For more information about the Urban Land Institute of Virginia or the Technical Assistance Panels, please 
follow this link https://virginia.uli.org/programs/technical-assistance-panels/. 
 
For more information on Dumfries’ Comprehensive Plan, please visit: 
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/government/departments/planning_and_community_development/comprehensive
_plan.php  
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